
Thank you for agreeing to work on this extreme important task to develop the system that 
will bring quality health care to all of us in Oregon. Hopefully this Task Force will find a way 
to remove the cost barriers to the provision of that care. 
 
It is extremely important that all people have an opportunity to participate in establishing the 
system’s goals that will affect their health. I look forward to following the Task 
Force’s  progress. 
 
Good luck and thank you again for your commiment. 
 
 
Rochelle Murphy 
Corvallis, Oregon 
 


